Dear Colleagues:

Thank you very much for participating in today’s ERA Forum webinar. Your participation and feedback are critical elements in informing NSF’s modernization efforts and improving future ERA Forum webinars. As a reminder, please take time to complete the post-webinar survey available at (post-webinar survey link will be inserted here).

1. Subscribe to the ERA Forum Listserv: To receive updates on future ERA Forum activities, please subscribe to the ERA Forum listserv. Subscribe to the listserv by sending an email to NSF-ERA-FORUM-subscribe-request@listserv.nsf.gov
1. Presentation: Today's presentation slides are available on the ERA Forum Website (https://www.nsf.gov/bfa/dias/policy/era_forum.jsp). The Q&A discussion notes will be posted at a later date.

Thank you again for your participation and feedback on the ERA Forum Webinar. We look forward to your participation in future webinars.

Best regards,
NSF ERA Forum Team
National Science Foundation
nsferaforum@nsf.gov

